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TWIN CITIES

NIRI Twin Cities Chapter Membership Dues
Frequently Asked Questions

Q. Why did the NIRI Twin Cities board elect to change the chapter’s membership dues
structure?

A. The purpose of the change in structure of the annual membership dues for the Twin Cities
Chapter is to make it more convenient for you to attend chapter programs, simplify
reimbursement administration for you and your company, encourage increased program
participation and support the quality of events that we feature.

Q. When will the structure change go into effect?
A. The change goes into effect on September 1, 2016. Membership renewals scheduled to take
place on or after this date will be billed at the new rate.

Q. How does this dues increase impact me?

A. Beginning September 1, 2016, all NIRI Twin Cities members will be exempt from paying the
$30 fee to attend regular monthly programs. This will make attending monthly programs more
convenient for you. Select social events or other special programs may continue to be offered
for a pre-disclosed, nominal fee.

Q. Can | send a colleague in my place if | can’t attend a chapter meeting?
A. No. Membership privileges are not transferable. Non-members are welcome to continue
attending chapter programs for the standard non-member fee of $45.

Q. How many other chapters offer an all-inclusive membership package?
A. More than one-third of NIRI chapters currently use an all-inclusive dues structure.





